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DATE: November 16, 1989 

UNIVERSITY OF IDAHO 
Department of Fish and Wildlife Resources 

885-6434 

Memorandum 

TO: Ed Krumpe and Leon Neueschwander 

FROM: Greg Hayward 

SUBJECT: Taylor Ranch Environmental Monitoring: Weather records 

This semester I encouraged a senior working on a paper for Technical Writing 
to look into different equipment available for recording weather data. Both 
plant and animal ecology studies at the Wilderness Field Station could make use 
of a system capable of collecting weather information which is similar to the 
types of data collected by the new system installed at Taylor Ranch. 

I am forwarding Jerry Deal's r.eport so you can keep it on file. If the 
college receives money for capital outlay the report may be useful in choosing 
equipment to aid in future research. 

Finally, I would appreciate being informed of progress toward moving the 
weather station from it's current - poor location to a site where reliable data 
can be gathered. 



DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

• 

October 27, 1989 

• 
UNIVERSITY OF IDAHO 

Department of Fish and Wildlife Resources 
885-6434 

Memorandum 

Jim Fazio , ;/ ~ 

Greg Hayward, Assistant Professor, Wildlife Resources ~ 

SUBJECT: Air quality and weather station at Taylor 

Myron Molnau, Professor in Ag. Engineering is the fellow who I indicated was 
interested in helping out with re-siting the weather station and with maintaining 
the data base. His phone# 5-6184. He has extensive experience in this area and 
seems to be very enthusiastic about making the Taylor weather station a good part 
of the state wide monitoring system. 

Other reminder. If some flight to Taylor comes up please keep me in mind. 
I have some contacts with the Forest Service in McCall which may extend the 
wilderness research which I've carried out in the River of No Return for the past 
10 years. 

~ ~~J.e-4-,.k.,~~~~ 

~ ,t;; ~ ~ { 14.... y c;,;) 



TEACHING/RESEARCH/SERVICE 
Office of the Dean 
208-885-6441 
FAX: 208-885-6226 
Telex: 218228 COLFOR UR 

October 26, 1989 

TO: Dick Bottger 
Leonard Johnson 
Ernie Ables 
John Ratti 
Jim Fazio 

FROM: John c. Hendee, Dean~b. ~ 
SUBJECT: Graduate Program in Environmental Science Grant from 

INEL 

Apparently ~ did not get the $15,000 grant proposal for the 
Graduate Program in Environmental Science to INEL until September 
29. It wa too late for them to get funding for the fiscal year 
which end September 30. INEL lost the $15,000 (they had to 
turn it b ck) and of course, we lost the opportunity for the 
grant. I am working with Bruce Wiersma to try to get the 
proposal on line this year but it will be at least two months 
before w know whether their budget officer will honor our 
submissi n. 
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